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(the “Company”) 

 

 

CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The Company refers to the Chinese version of the announcement released earlier today and 

would clarify that the word “劉” in the last paragraph of the main text should be “沈”. 

 

By Order of the Board 

Kwong Chun Chung 

Company Secretary 

 

Hong Kong, 8 June 2017 
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